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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“Doxology” 

“He Will Hold Me Fast” 

“Be Still My Soul” 

“10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord)” 

MESSAGE David McEuen 

TIME OF REFLECTION  

“Just as I Am (I Come Broken)” 

“His Mercy is More” 

 

SUNDAY EVENING - 6:00 PM - THANKSGIVING FELLOWSHIP 

November 21, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

GOD’S WILL FOR YOU 
David McEuen, Pastor of Family & Worship Ministries 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 
 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48800528
https://bible.com/events/48800528


Nursery Volunteers 

9:00 AM Jane Evans 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

November 14 Report  

Worship Service 81 

Live View Families 8 

Total Attendance 89 

Sunday School 52 

  

Online Long-Views 17 

Organic Reach 123 

 

General Fund $3763.25 

Gideon’s  $722.00 

Youth $25.00 

Walk of Faith $45.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

NOVEMBER IS A TIME TO GIVE THANKS! 

Deacon of the Month for November 

 Dean Horton 

CHURCH DE-CLUTTERING PROJECT 

If you have a few minutes today, I 

would encourage you to look around our 

facilities to see all the work that has 

been done to “spruce the place 
up.” Countless hours have 
been spent by dozens of 

people to give a little 

TLC to the building. I 

want you all to know 

what a blessing it has 

been to have so many 

of you help with this 

project in the past weeks. 

Not all of the projects 

are finished, so don’t get 
too worked up when you see 

some piles here and there. Also, our 

Wednesday evening Community Group 

worked for hours in the Fellowship Hall 

this week removing the residue from tape 

for an Awana Game square. This is still a 

work in progress as the solution for its 

removal left its own residue. Anyway, 

the floors may not look perfect 

today, but there is a plan to 

finish them this week. 

     Again, we really 

want to say “Thanks!!” 
to everyone for all 

their hard work! We 

couldn’t have done it 
without you. 

CHURCH THANKSGIVING 

FELLOWSHIP TONIGHT 

Our church is celebrating our 

annual Thanksgiving Dinner tonight in our 

Fellowship Hall at 6:00 PM. Please bring 

enough food to share, and be ready to 

share your blessings from this past year! 

We also want to encourage you to bring 

guests as well. Fellowship dinners are 

great opportunities for people to be 

introduced to our church family! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

